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Source water protection for drinking water resources in Oregon can include forest management 
plans and land or land easement acquisition. Foresters who specialize in ecologically/water 
quality-based forest management in Oregon may be helpful to prepare for these types of 
projects. DEQ, in consultation with the Society of American Foresters and other regional 
partners, has created this preliminary list of forest professionals who have participated in the 
past or who have expressed interest participating in the future on projects centered on natural 
resource protection and Forest Stewardship Council (FSC) standards. Note that there is no FSC 
certification for foresters, just for forestland and forest products, so there is no list of "FSC 
Foresters." Learn more about FSC here: https://fsc.org/en  

Entities interested in forest management projects should reach out to these prospective 
foresters to determine if they have aligning objectives.  

Marc Barnes  
Integrated Resource Management  
Philomath, OR  
(541) 929-3408 
http://www.irmforestry.com 
 
Jerry Becker 
Becker Ecoforestry 
Bend, OR 
http://www.wildriverstimber.com/content/
becker-ecoforestry  
 
EFM 
Portland, OR 
503.467.0829 
https://efmi.com/  
 
Ben Hayes 
Springboard Forestry 
971-678-9464 
ben@springboardforestry.com 
 
 

Kirk Hanson 
Northwest Natural Resource Group 
Olympia, WA 
360-316-9317 
www.nnrg.org 
 
Shavonne Sargent 
Silva Saunterra 
603-370-8585 
silvasaunterra@gmail.com 
https://www.silvasaunterra.com/ 
 
Barry Sims 
Trout Mountain Forestry 
Portland, OR 
503-222-9772 
http://www.troutmountain.com/index.html  
 
Jerry Wilter 
NW Forestry Services 
Tigard, OR 
503 504 1184 
http://www.nwforestryservices.com 
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Note: The information about providers and services contained in this document does not constitute 
endorsement or recommendation by the State of Oregon or DEQ. It is your responsibility to verify and 
investigate providers and services. In addition, this list contains information and content supplied by third 
parties and is not comprehensive. For suggested additions to the list, please contact DEQ’s Drinking 
Water Protection Program. 
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